For More Information, Please Visit:

www.HennaPage.com
Select “Black Henna”

www.BecomingMoonlight.blog
In “Categories and Articles,” Select “PPD and ‘Black Henna’”

www.AncientSunrise.blog
In “Categories and Articles,” Select “PPD”

www.fda.gov/Cosmetics/Productsingredients/Products/ucm10
8569.htm

Have a Safe and Healthy Day!

BECOMING

Henna Is Not Black!
“Black Henna” is Not Safe!

“Black Henna” is a highly concentrated form of
para-phenylenediamine (PPD).

It is NOT natural and it is NOT safe.
Using PPD on the skin is ILLEGAL.

Just one application of “black henna” gives you up to a
50% chance of developing an allergy to PPD for life.




Allergic Reaction to PPD:

Can happen to anyone

Will make you allergic for the rest of your life
Can happen after the first application

Can get worse over time

Can be severe enough to require hospitalization
Can cause cross-sensitivities to other substances
Will make you allergic to oxidative hair dyes

EVEN IF you do not experience a reaction after getting
“Black Henna,” you may have still developed an allergy.
The next time you come in contact with it, you may have a
severe reaction.

Symptoms:

Reaction occurring 1-30 days after application
Burning, itching, and blistering

Weeping sores

Scabs or scaly skin

Permanent scarring

Permanent loss of pigmentation

If applied near face, swelling of the face and eyes,
trouble breathing

If You Spot Someone Doing “Black Henna”:

Record the location, date, and time.

Try to get a photo of the person, materials, and booth.

If you can get a photo of the person’s face while they are
applying “black henna” to someone, do so.

Contact the local health department and provide them
with the information you have collected.

If “black henna” is being offered on the property of a hotel,
amusement part, or festival, contact those in charge.

If You Believe You Are Experiencing A Reaction:

See a doctor immediately.

Schedule an appointment with an allergist.

Provide the doctor with as much of the information in the
above section as possible.

Contact the local health department as above.



